
From: Catherine Keshishian  
Sent: 27 April 2023 11:32 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application reference number 2022/3853/P 
 
Dear Camden 
 
Please note my objection to the above planning application, for the ferris 
wheel in Camden lock market.  As a lifelong visitor to the market, my 
father owns a business there and I live locally, I think this is an appalling 
proposal.  The market used to be a place to buy unique crafts and 
clothes, it is being made into more and more of a disneyland tourist 
attraction, pushing out traders and reducing quality. This has no benefit 
to local business people nor residents, will be an eyesore and will make 
Camden market a laughing stock.  There is already so much rubbish 
there, it is sad to see such an independent and vibrant market go 
downhill so fast.  Please do not allow this additional eyesore in such a 
traditional part of the market and canal. 
 
Best wishes 
Catherine Keshishian  
 
4c Patshull Road 
London  
NW5 2LB    
 


